A BLUE-BANDED PELICAN!

If you see one of these birds, please contact us! To show our
appreciation, we will send you information on the Brown
Pelicans of the Chesapeake Bay and Maryland, and when
and where the bird you observed was banded. During the
summers of 1992 and 1993, 100 fledglings were banded to
facilitate study of the dispersal from the two northernmost
pelican colonies on the Atlantic coast. Each bird was banded
with a blue plastic tarsal bnad bearing a white three-
character alpha/numeric code. Historically, young have
been recovered from as far north and south as central Long
Island, New York, and northern Florida. Please report any
observations of these pelicans to:

David F. Brinker
Maryland Department of Natural Resources
P. O. Box 68
Wye Mills, MD 21679
(410) 827-8612

and to:
Bird Banding Laboratory
Office of Migratory Bird Management

U. S. Fish & Wildlife Service
Laurel, MD 20708

Fall 1993 109



	Page 1

